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As a preschool teacher I’ve seen children have phases where they have act as the 

opposite gender. This does not mean we should give them hormones and surgery. It 

means we have feminine boys and masculine girls. Please do not ignore the truth of 

the harm done by this practice of gender transition, especially in children. Anyone 

who supports transition in children has blood on their hands.  


